Ansonia

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Arcanum-Butler

GUIDANCE
Seniors, If you ordered a senior shirt, they are now available to be picked up in the office.

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Brookville

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS
For all of the latest athletic information, please visit the Athletic page of the school website. All sports
pass and ticket information is listed there as well as schedules.




Brookville

MISCELLANEOUS
Seniors- scholarship season is beginning to ramp up! Be sure to check student square and your BHS

email for any opportunities that will be sent from Miss Duckro.

We will post job opportunities posted on the bulletin board on the 1st floor. Check them out!

The Farmersville Pool is hiring for the 2025 season. They are hiring 15 and 16 year olds for concession
stand and lifeguard positions. You can see the flyer on the bulletin board for details on how to apply on

the first floor.



Bethel 753

MISCELLANEOUS

The 2025 HS Yearbooks are on sale until March 21. Students can purchase directly from jostens.com or
see Mrs. Brewer. The cost is $55.



Carlisle

GUIDANCE
Leftover 2024 CHS yearbooks are being sold $65, first come first serve. See Mr. Cleaver during Primetime

if you are interested.

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS
A reminder to all students: You will want to check your school email daily for announcements from your

principal, teachers and other staff regarding upcoming events.

Any student who will be driving to school this year (including MVCTC/WCCTC) must first purchase a
parking pass from the office. Please contact the office if you have questions at 937-746-4481.



Eaton

GUIDANCE
Seniors, your Jostens graduation orders are in the office at Eaton. Please stop in the high school office

and pick them up.

May 2nd- Mandatory senior meeting 7:30 am in the PAC- Seniors will arrive late.

May 9th- Prom Promise- Juniors and Seniors early dismissal 12:15 pm.You will need to bring a sack lunch
with you to eat when you get back to your home school if you eat “C” or “D” Lunch.

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS




Franklin Monroe

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Greenville

GUIDANCE

Seniors, please stop by the Guidance Office to confirm that your name is spelled correctly on the list
hanging on the window outside of Mrs. Boroff's office. Please put your initials next to your name. This is
how your name will appear on your diploma. Also, confirm that you are walking at the graduation
ceremony.

Please turn in a baby and a senior picture for the Senior Send Off & Yearbook. You may drop them off to
Room 302 in the CT Building or IM Basket in the Main Office. Digital copies or any questions can be
emailed to Mrs. Hoover at lhoover@gcswave.com .

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS




Greenville

Seniors,
Please be sure to check your class email for local scholarship opportunities. Several scholarships are

posted, and due dates are approaching. The Darke County Foundation has just posted their updated
application and is due March 31st.

The GHS Bible Study meets in the choir room every Tuesday morning before class from 7 to 7:30am for
fellowship, a message, and student discussion. You can enter through door number 5 on the East side of

the building. Chocolate milk, OJ, and donuts will be provided. Hope to see you tomorrow!



Jefferson

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Miamil East

GUIDANCE
Attention Seniors: New Scholarships for Business Majors are out. Please see Mr. Rutledge if interested.

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS

ATTENTION SENIORS!! If you would like to have your own senior picture in the yearbook, please email a
digital version to Mrs. Sroufe by March 31st. You can also give a picture to Mrs. Hall to be scanned. If no
picture is turned in, your Lifetouch school picture will be used.




Miamil East

Attention Seniors: At graduation we have 2 slide shows - the first is the slide that will be displayed when
you receive your diploma - this will have both a senior picture and a baby picture. The second iIs the class
memory slideshow that will be set to music and played prior to the start of graduation - while guests are
arriving and being seated. Please send us your pictures! Baby pictures & Senior pictures - please send to
ahall@miamieast.k12.oh.us or bring hard copies to the office to be scanned. The memory slideshow

pictures (any grade k-12 - group shots are best!) we will start collecting in the near future, so get your
pictures ready! Please reach out to Mrs. Hurst or Mrs. Hall if you have any questions.




Miamisburg &)

GUIDANCE
Seniors only will arrive late on Thursday, March 27, 2025 due to a senior meeting.

Seniors only will arrive late on Thursday, April 17, 2025 due to a senior meeting.

Check out our Senior Section at https://www.smore.com/q12gh or on the Miamisburg High School
website. Be sure to bookmark the page to stay informed on the Class of 2025’s journey to graduation.

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS




Miamisburg &)

Get ready for a night to remember! The MHS 'Bright Lights, Big City' Prom is on Friday, April 25, 2025!
Tickets are $65 each, covering dinner and dancing, and will be on sale March 24-27 during all three
lunches. (Remember, that’s before spring break.) CCP and CTC students can buy tickets before or after
school in the Media Center, but don’t wait there will be no ticket sales after March 27!

Prom is exclusive to juniors and seniors, but underclassmen can attend as guests. If you’re bringing a
guest from another school, they’ll need to complete the Prom Guest Form, also available in Google
Classroom, the media center, student services, and the main office.



Miamisburg &)

Forms must be turned in when you purchase tickets! Remember, guests must be in 9th grade or above
and under 21, and each junior or senior can bring only one guest.

When you buy your ticket, you’ll select your table, which seats 10 people. Once chosen, tables cannot
be changed, and unfilled tables may be combined with other groups.

For questions, see Mr. May.

Don’t miss out on a magical night under the city lights! Get your tickets early, and we’ll see you at
prom on April 25!"



Milton-Union @

GUIDANCE
Milton-Union's SAT Test will be on March 14th. ALL Milton-Union Juniors will take the test.

ATHLETICS

Any Milton Union student that is participating in track and field in the fall needs to stop at the HS and pick
up an informational packet in Coach Meredith room.

MISCELLANEOUS



Mississinawa Valley

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS




National Trail

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS




New Lebanon

GUIDANCE

Prom tickets are on sale in the office. The price has been lowered to $50! You must do the following
prior to purchasing your ticket: have your class dues paid, turn in your permission slip, and pay the $25
non-refundable deposit. The deposit is due by next Friday, March 14th. Permission slips are available
on the table outside the office

When: April 26th @ 6:00 p.m. -10:00 p.m.

Where: The Reverie, Southbrook Christian Church, Miamisburg (Same location as last year's
graduation)

Cost: $50 each (with a non-refundable deposit of $30 due by March 14th




New Lebanon

ATHLETICS

A

If you are interested in participating in Track this year, there is info available in the high school office or
you may see Mr. Whitaker.

MISCELLANEOUS




Northmont

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Northridge

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Preble-Shawnee

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS

ATTENTION STUDENTS....If you are 15 or older and want a Summer Job, stop in the guidance
office to get information about working for the Farmersville/Jackson Township swimming pool.
Don’t delay applications have to be turned in no later than March 30!




Tipp City

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS




Tri-Village

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Tri-County North

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS
Pre-order your yearbooks at Jostens.com for $65.00. The price will go up to $70.00 in a few months.



Trotwood-Madison

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS




Tro Jf\—'
Y TW
GUIDANCE

This is the time of year that we start to receive scholarships. Please take a moment to review the Troy

High School Scholarship page. Some of the scholarships have a quick turnaround time. You don't want
to miss out.

https://[ths.troy.k12.0h.us/academics/guidance/scholarship-info

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS

Fellowship of Christian Athletes (FCA) meets every Wednesday morning before school at 7:00am in the

TAC. FCA is open to any student-athlete or non student-athlete that would like to encourage others and
grow in their faith.



A

The WPAFB Educational Fund is offering scholarship opportunities to Children, Grandchildren of current
Active-Duty Military or Civilian Employees at Wright-Patterson Air Force Base. If this applies to you,
please visit the Troy High School Scholarship webpage. Applications are due April 1st by 4PM.

SENIORS

Chicken Dinner tickets are available for you to pick up in the Main Office.The dinner is on March 19.
Tickets are $15 each. Checks made payable to Troy High School. There are 5 per envelope for you to sell.
Turn in money as you receive it. All the money goes toward scholarships. The top 3 sellers get an
automatic $1000 scholarship each. Then for every 5 tickets a student sells there name goes in a lottery
for a $500 scholarship. You can pick up tickets from 2/19-3/7. You are responsible for all money and any
unsold tickets. Do not lose your tickets as they must be returned if they are unsold. You will pay for all
tickets not returned. All money and tickets must be returned by Tues., March 7.



Twin Valley South

GUIDANCE
Seniors can start submitting their baby picture along with then and now friend pictures by emailing the

TVS secretary at eutsinger@tvs.k12.oh.us.

ATHLETIC

MISCELLANEOUS



Valley View

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Vandalia-Butler

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS



Versailles

GUIDANCE

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS




Wayne
GUIDANCE
There will be a senior meeting on April 1st, 2025 at 9:00am in the PAC at Wayne high school. Please

report to Wayne that morning. There will be transportation to CTC following the meeting for those
that need it.

ATHLETICS

Football Weightlifting 6:00 am

Mondays, Tuesdays & Thursdays

( hint make sure to be here and ready to go by 5:55 am. Refer to the first line of announcement! )

Boy's tennis tryouts will begin on Monday, March 10th, at 3:30 on the tennis courts. If you have any
questions, please see Mr. Southers in H127.



Wayne

Please remember that all school fees must be paid in order for you to:

RECEIVE YOUR TRANSCRIPTS

RECEIVE YOUR DIPLOMA

WALK AT GRADUATION

There is a list of seniors who owe fees on the window of the unit offices, the main office, and the
attendance office.

Save the Date WHS Prom Tickets $40.00
April 26th, 2025 7-10 P.M.



West Carrollton

GUIDANCE
Seniors will arrive late on Tuesday, April 8, 2025 due to a Senior Grad meeting at West Carrollton.

ATHLETICS

MISCELLANEOUS
Are you interested in community art for the summer? The West Carrollton Public Library is looking for

students and artists to help transform public trash cans into works of art. The program will run in the
month of June and is a great way to help beautify your community. Please see Mr G in room 121 for more
information.




West Carrollton

Muse Machine is hosting a Night at the Dragons on April 11th. The Dayton Dragons will be playing against
the Fort Wayne TinCaps. 50% of ticket sales go to Muse Machine! You do NOT have to be a Muse Member
to buy tickets! Tickets are $14 per person and sales will be open until tomorrow, March 11th. Check out

your email or the posters around the school for the link to buy your tickets!

Do you love planning? Are you excited for prom? Are you a junior? If you answered yes to all of those
questions then you should join the Prom Committee and help create a memorable prom!! There will be a
planning meeting this Wednesday after school in Ms. Ollers room, room 2. See Ms. Oller if you want to

join but are unable to attend.



MVCTC A

CTC PROM S

What: "Midnight in Manhattan”
When: Saturday, April 5th, 8 - 11 PM
Where: MVCTC’s MAC

Cost: $25 per person

** Tickets will be on sale from Wednesday, March 5th until Friday, April 4th. Information
about purchasing tickets will be sent next week.

** Seniors ONLY: I will be sending out information about prom court this week.
** Music Requests: Each student may submit ONE song request using this link:

https://forms.gle/x1DmC7Kvg9FADH21A (Please know that not all requests can be
honored. The final playlist is at the discretion of the DJ].)



